
The Heads-up for the week ahead…..
★ Monday 3rd May - First day of Term 2
★ Thursday 6th May - TERM 1 SHARING ASSEMBLY 2pm (Settler’s Hall)
★ Friday 7th May - Mini Marathon (50 Waikite Valley School
students entered!  Tūmeke!)

Kia ora koutou
whānau,
P.T.A. NEWS
A huge thank you to
everyone who
donated/made baking for our National Cycling Championships fundraiser at the
end of last term.  The lunches were a huge success and at $10 for each raised
close to $2000 over the 3 days.  Thank you to the parents who came in at 7am
to have the lunches made and packed by 9am.  We also ran a cake stall (full of
beautiful home made cakes, slices and biscuits by our wonderful community)

which sold over $500 worth of treats!  We are grateful to the Redwood Butchers who sold us the mutton roasts
at less than cost; and Rotorua Countdown for donating the rolls, fruit and other items we requested.  This
event was well worth our work and shows how we can access funds outside of our community with some effort
and good planning (as well as taking the opportunities as they arise).

The UPCOMING fundraising events are:

1. Firewood Raffle - we have 3 trailers of firewood up for prizes.  The tickets for the raffle cost $5 each,
and each family will have 10 to sell.  The wood is being donated by Cam Negus, Scott van Twuiver and
Brendon Adams (one trailer each).

2. The Targa Rally Safety Marshaling: BRYCE ROAD 1 & 3
● Marshals required: 18
● Donation offered: $750
● Date of Event: Saturday 22nd May 2021
● Road Closure: 7:05am to 2:10pm* (We aim to have the road open earlier.  1 to 1 ½

hours is built in just in case of an incident requiring time to address)

The next PTA meeting will be based around these events and also looking at upcoming opportunities - our goal
this year is to raise $10k to put into much needed school projects.
Teresa Topp (PRINCIPAL) - mob: 027 634 4744 E: principal@waikitevalley.school.nz

UPCOMING DATES
Monday 10th-Wednesday 12th May - Life Education Caravan at Waikite Valley School
Tuesday 11th May - Rip, Grip & Whip Mountain Bike event (22 students entered - yr 4-8 only)
Friday 14th May - Intermediate Hockey starts
Saturday 15th May - Year 3-6 Hockey starts
Saturday 29th May - Year 1-2 Funsticks Hockey starts

Waikite Valley School Contacts:
Principal (Teresa Topp) - 027 634 4744
Office (Kelly Curtis) - 021 294 9633
Board of Trustees Chairperson - Shelley Schnuriger 333 2248
Parents-Teachers Association Chairperson - Crystal Carroll 021 175 0487
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PLEASE SUPPORT LOCAL

BUSINESSES THAT SUPPORT US:


